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	NPRR Number
	1092
	NPRR Title
	Reduce RUC Offer Floor and Remove RUC Opt-Out Provision

	
	

	Date
	April 14, 2022

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Clif Lange on behalf of the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC)

	E-mail Address
	clif@stec.org

	Company
	South Texas Electric Coop., Inc. (STEC)

	Phone Number
	361-485-6206

	Cell Number
	361-894-3465

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


On April 13, 2022, TAC reviewed the 4/5/22 Revised Impact Analysis and 4/6/22 ERCOT comments for Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1092.  TAC voted via roll call to endorse NPRR1092 as recommended by TAC in the 3/30/22 TAC Report as amended by the 4/6/22 ERCOT comments with a recommended effective date of upon Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) approval (May 13, 2022) for Section 6.5.7.3, Security Constrained Economic Dispatch, and upon system implementation for the remainder of NPRR1092 with a recommended priority of 2022 and rank of 3580.  There was one opposing vote from the Independent Generator (Luminant) Market Segment and four abstentions from the Cooperative (2) (STEC, LCRA) and Independent Power Marketer (IPM) (2) (Tenaska, Shell) Market Segments.  All Market Segments participated in the vote.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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